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The Health Law Section of the New York State Bar Association is again pleased to 
announce the 2014 Minority Summer Internship in Health Law.  The Minority Summer 
Internship in Health Law plans to place two (2) minority law students in an 8-week 
summer internship with a healthcare attorney or facility in New York City.   
 
 8-week internship  
 Placement with a health law attorney in the healthcare industry 
 $ 5,000 stipend 
 Luncheon with healthcare leaders and attorneys 

 
 

Eligibility and Required Documents 
 

 Law Student at an accredited law 
school 

 Completed Application 
 Two References 
 Law School Transcript 
 Resume 

 

Deadlines and Contact Information 
 

 Application – April 13, 2014 
 Applications can be requested from 

www.nysba.org 
 Completed applications should be 

sent to: ldhayeslaw@gmail.com  
212-491-0503 
 
 

 
INTERNSHIP GOALS AND OBJECTIVES 

 
The Minority Summer Internship in Health Law was developed in 2011 by the Health 
Law Section of the New York State Bar Association as part of the Bar Association’s 
Diversity Challenge to develop and execute initiatives to increase the diversity of its 
membership, leadership and programs and to evaluate the results.   
 
The primary goal of the Minority Summer Internship in Health Law program is to 
increase representation of lawyers and students from a diverse range of backgrounds in 
health law. The Minority Summer Internship in Health Law program will provide students 
from a diverse range of backgrounds an opportunity to experience health law practice.  
The ultimate goal of the diversity effort of the Health Law Section is to create a network 
and forge relationships which will foster greater diversity among health law attorneys 
throughout New York State. 
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